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[ MIA FLAG STATE ADMINISTRATION ADVISORY
NO. 62, SERIES OF 2004, September 10, 2004 ]

REITERATION OF SECURITY MEASURES ONBOARD PASSENGER
AND PASSENGER CARGO SHIPS IN THE DOMESTIC TRADE

As part of the government's continuing efforts to ensure maritime safety and
security, and in the light of the anniversary of the 9/11 incident, Flag State
Administration Advisory No. 57, series of 2004, is hereby reiterated.




All shipping companies/ship owners/ship operators are likewise directed to strictly
observe and to enhance security measures on board ships.




Adopted: 10 Sept. 2004



(SGD.) ATTY. GLORIA J. VICTORIA-BAÑAS

Officer-in-Charge
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